
Summer Library Program 2018-19 
 

Purpose- To give students an opportunity to continue their positive reading momentum 

throughout the summer by having both libraries open as well as Books on Wheels where we will 

deliver the libraries to the students. 

 

Which students will be served?- All district students will be served by having the Capron and 

Poplar Grove libraries opened twice a week. The Books on Wheels will travel to low income 

areas of our school district including the Capron and Poplar Grove Trailer Parks. 

 

What are the hours and locations?  

 

Location Day Time Dates Librarian 

Poplar Grove 
Elementary 

Tuesday 9am- noon June 11, 18, 25 
July 9, 16, 23 

Linda Mulholland 

Poplar Grove 
Elementary 

Wednesday 5pm- 8pm June 12, 19, 26 
July 10,17, 24 

Linda Mulholland 
 

Capron 
Elementary 

Wednesday 9am- noon June 12, 19, 26 
July 10, 17, 24 

New 

 

When and where will the Books on Wheels bus be located? The Books on Wheels will be 

driven on Tuesdays from 12:30- 5pm. They will be driven the same dates listed above on 

Tuesday. The bus will make four stops. 

1. Poplar Grove Trailer Park 

2. Candlewick Lake 

3. Casey’s Gas Station 

4. Capron Trailer Park 

 

What is the cost of this summer reading program? 155 hours of librarian staff (see below). 

This equates to around $4030 for salaries, approximately $50 in mileage and about $200 for 

materials which equals $4280. 

 

STAFF MEMBER APPROXIMATE HOURS TO WORK 

Linda Mulholland 90 

Wendy Spence 40 

New 25 

 

 


